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Tuesday 24th June 2025  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As the end of the academic year approaches, it will soon be time to say goodbye to our 
wonderful Year 6 children. 
 
To mark this special occasion, the Year 6 children will be performing their Leavers’ 
Assembly on Wednesday 16th July 2025 at 9:15am and we would be delighted to 
welcome family members into school to watch. The performance will last approximately one 
hour and will conclude with a short presentation by Mrs Greep. Refreshments will be 
available during the morning. 
 
Please return the slip below by Friday 4th July 2025 so we can ensure the event runs 
smoothly on the day. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you there. 
 

And don’t forget to bring a tissue or two — it’s sure to be an emotional farewell! 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Greep and Miss Brenwald 

 
 

Please return this slip no later than Friday 4th July 2025 
 
Name of child: _______________________ 
 
Class: ________________ 
 
Numbers attending the performance: ___________________ 
 
Parent signature: _____________________ 


